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APPOINTMENT OF AUDITORS

Reference is made to the announcement of Hailan Holdings Limited (the ‘‘Company’’) dated

17 June 2019 in relation to the resignation of Grant Thornton Hong Kong Limited as the

auditors of the Company with effect from 14 June 2019 (the ‘‘Resignation’’) and the

proposed appointment of Mazars CPA Limited (‘‘Mazars’’) as the new auditors of the

Company.

The board (‘‘Board’’) of directors (‘‘Directors’’) of the Company announces that Mazars

has been appointed as the auditors of the Company with effect from 21 June 2019 to fill the

casual vacancy arising from the Resignation and to hold office until the conclusion of the

forthcoming annual general meeting of the Company.
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